
March  Magnolia Forest Garden Club meeting 

MFGC members met at the home of Janet Bernard and the following topics were discussed: 

• March Garden of the Month awarded to Betty Rose for her beautiful garden, and was 
judged Jane Freeman and Nancy O’Bryan. 

• The “Art In Bloom” committee will design a floral arrangement to be displayed at the 
New Orleans Museum of Art and a possible field trip on Mar. 23 to view all the displays. 

• Judy Cougle is leading the “Adopt a School” committee to plan a “Bee” Program at 
Brock Elementary highlighting the importance of bees for flower and crop production. 

• An In- Home Flower Show is planned for May. 

• Barbara Burgueno demonstrated how to make a beautiful floral design in a metal 
container with an Easter theme. 

• Pat Drackett entertained the Garden Club with a slide presentation on all aspects of the 
Crosby Arboretum‘s gardens, from its inception to what it is today, including their new 
pollinator garden. 

 

 

Left to right: Janet Bernard, Barbara Burgueno, Suzanne Robinson, Betty Rose 


